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Dear Parent/Guardian 

Drama - Camera and Microphone Required For Lessons 

In order to help your child get the very best out of their drama lessons, I am writing to enlist 

your support in reminding that they should have their microphone and camera function 

switched on during these lessons. Drama lessons require students to work in small groups; 

they need to be able to talk with one another in discussing their ideas. We are creating lessons 

which mirror actual classrooms as much as possible, so that students are not disadvantaged 

during this period of lockdown. In order to keep the practical element of drama alive, the 

camera function is required for the performance/design element and assessment. 

If your child’s device does not have a functioning mic/camera- a USB add on (Webcam) can 

be purchased. Below is an example. 

Mic/camera add on: wansview 1080p webcam with microphone 

If your child is registered as Pupil Premium you may apply for financial reimbursement through 

the Pupil Premium pages on the school website. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Ms I Pravda 
Head of Drama 
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 


